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COPY.
Elopd's Register of Shipping,

71, Fenchurch Street, E.C. 3.

Dear 8irs,

Reverting to wvour letter of the 4th February
last respeeting the Motor Vesael "BALCATTA", I shall be
glad to learn what further arrangements have been made with
a view to the annual survey of the 0il Engines being carried

out,
I am, Dear 8irs,

Yours faithfully,
w/‘é/‘ 'W\Aj/g’ 2

Secretary.

The Surveyors,

SAN FRANCIBCO,
Cal.
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